
Hello Minnows and Tiddlers, 

Hope you are all ok and keeping yourselves busy?  I thought Misty 

and I should write and tell you a little of what we have been up to 

over the last few weeks. 

Misty has been working hard searching the outdoors to look for 

signs of change.  He has spotted blossom, baby lambs and bees and 

butterflies.  Have you seen anything more?   

It would be lovely if you could keep working hard on learning the 

types of flowers and birds. In fact, Misty and I found a lovely 

website online that you could have a look at to help you if have time 

to look at it. 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/fun-and-learning/for-kids/games-and-

activities/ 

We would have used some of these ideas in our outdoor learning so 

feel free to make and create.  You can send them to the school home 

learning email and Misty and I will have a little peep. 

Take care Minnows and Tiddlers 

Love Mrs Blake and Misty  xxxx 
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